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The CEI hub presents a clear and present danger to Portland.  Portland State 

University in 2022 called it a "major threat to safety, environment, and recovery" in 

the event of an earthquake, and the danger that it poses to the river, Forest Park, 

Linnton, St. John's, and the city at large in the event of a massive post-earthquake 

fire, is something we have to address as quickly and firmly as possible.  Please pass 

this bill and start Oregon on the path to removing the CEI hub. 


